                          Letter of Intent

We,                   , intend to take part in the 11th IARU Region 3 ARDF
Championships in Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia between 20th and 25th of August, 2017.

Expected numbers of our team are as follows.
Competitors:
M15:    M19:       M21:      M40:      M50:      M60:     M70:
W15:	  W19:      W21:      W35:      W50:      W60:

Officials:
Visitors:    
Total:     persons

Contacting person regarding to the Championships:
Name: 
Address: 
Phone: 
E-mail: 
Signature and date: 


Contact:
MRSF, The 11th IARU Region 3 ARDF Championships Organizing Committee
E-mail: mrsf@mrsf.mn



